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FAAR Receives Award from the Rappahannock Area Community Services Board 
 

Fredericksburg, VA—(March 7, 2017)   The Fredericksburg Area Association of Realtors® 
(FAAR) was honored by the Rappahannock Area Community Services Board for the 
Association’s work on its annual Secret Santa program, which supports families enrolled in 
ProjectLINK.   
 

Through more than 20 years of support, FAAR has provided 774 families with gifts at 
holiday time, buying presents for children and basic necessities for their caregivers’ such as 
sheets, towels, toiletries, and clothes.  Each year, FAAR members and companies sponsor 
families and deliver gifts before the Christmas holiday. 
 
 In 2016, FAAR launched a new partnership with ProjectLINK called Clothes for a 
Cause.  This project provided program participants with gently used professional clothing to 
support their successful return to the workforce.  FAAR members and the general public 
donated thousands of pieces of clothing, shoes, accessories, and jewelry to support this 
effort.  FAAR will host another Clothes for a Cause drive in May of 2017, culminating in a 
special shopping day for ProjectLINK participants and other non-profit clients in early June.   
 

 
FAAR President Linda Fosdick with RACSB Executive Director Ronald Branscome 

### 
 
About FAAR 
The Fredericksburg Area Association of REALTORS® is a trade association representing more than 
1,400 REALTOR® members and 80 Affiliates.  Serving the city of Fredericksburg and counties of 
Stafford, Spotsylvania, Caroline, and King George, FAAR also has members working in the surrounding 
counties of Westmoreland, Louisa, Orange, and Prince William. 
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